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On July 31, 2010 meeting was held with chairman of International Consortium of High
Technology Mr. Elia Tannoury at International Investors Association office. After meeting with
Minister of Finance and Economy, Mr. Elia Tannoury offered his help and support to association
members concerning high technology issues. The meeting was held in friendly atmosphere and
promises new and interesting projects in future.




